
Hello, I’m in favor of requiring public and private schools to disclose potential health risks of wireless technology, to their 
employees, students, and family’s of students. 
 
School employees and students deserve to know that there are potential health impacts from wifi, smart-meters, and 
5G technologies.   
 
Thank you,   
 

🌀  
 
Brian Bender 

 
 

 




